
Ms Annabelle Berriman
President 
Rozelle Public School P&C 
C/- rozellepublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au
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Tuesday, 12 December 2023 

I would like to advise that following representations made on your behalf, a response has been
received from the Minister for Roads regarding Rozelle Public School P&C's request for a fully
funded commitment from the NSW Government in support of proposed improvements to
Victoria Road in Rozelle. 

Please find enclosed a copy of the Minister's correspondence for your reference. 

If I can be of further assistance in relation to this or any other matter please don't hesitate to
contact my office again. 

Thank you for bringing this issue to my attention. 

Yours sincerely, 

Kobi Shetty MP 
Member for Baima in 
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Encl. Response from the Hon. John Graham, Minister for Roads 


